
Hyde Park Energy Committee 
January 10, 2018 
Present: Jay Hersh, Marilyn Zophar, 
 
1. Approval  of Nov. 2016 meeting minutes 
Marilyn moved 
Jay seconded 
Voted in positive 
 
2.  Inconvenience Sequel showing at the library 
Feb. 21 or 22 at 6:30   
Jay will contact Amy to check about dates, keys, heat, location, equipment needed, 
etc. 
 
3.  Morrisville Energy Fair in March 
Marilyn will contact Tricia F to see how we can collaborate 
 
4.  Town Annual Report 
Jay will write about Spring Energy Info Presentation and Work with library on heat 
pump system and the house tour 
Marilyn will write about: HPHD table, Compile energy tip sheets, 
 and Aubuchon table energy Audits 
 
5. Energy car power station –  
Questions: 
Is a grant paying for the installation and equipment?  Who pays for the power used?  
Where will it go? 
Carol R may be able to give us answers at next month’s meeting. 
 
6. Craftsbury Energy Committee 
Hyde Park Energy committee will cancel our regular February meeting and instead 
venture to Craftsbury to discuss possible collaboration or to get ideas for our 
committee to use in Hyde Park  Thursday, Feb. 15 
Marilyn will find out the time and let Craftsbury know we will be coming 
 
7. Carol also sent a message that it will be a while before the electric bill goes online. 
 


